
Subject: Re: Sierra Leone 2019 
Posted by Janet-DHS on Tue, 10 May 2022 14:14:48 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is response from DHS Research & Data Analysis Director, Tom Pullum:

Thanks for telling us that you are using the HR file, which has one record per household. The
subscripts (_1, _2, etc.) refer to specific children.  It will be easier if you use the PR file, which has
one record per person (adult or child).  It's a "long" version of the HR file. You can also use the KR
file, which has one record per child for all the children of the women in the survey.  It includes
children who have died or live separately from the mother, although (of course) the anthropometry
variables are limited to the children who were alive and in the household.  The "hc" variables in
the PR file are "hw" variables in the KR file.
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